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NOTICE OF CONTINUATION 

October 19, 2023 
                                                                                                                   
Greg Bolton 
606 FPH LLC 
606 Franklin Pierce Highway 
Barrington, NH  03825 
 
Re:  238-50-TC-23-SR: Request by applicant for a Minor Site Plan Review to install two 

48-panel trackers with a waiver on a 3.01-acre site (Map 238, Lot 50). The location 
is 606 Franklin Pierce Highway in the Town Center Zoning District. 

 
Dear applicant: 

This is to inform you that the Barrington Planning Board at its October 17, 2023, meeting 
CONTINUED the application referenced above to the November 7, 2023, meeting due to the 
owner was out of town for the October 17, 2023, meeting. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact me. I can be reached via 
email at VPrice@barrington.nh.gov or phone at 603-664-0195. 

Sincerely, 

 
 
Vanessa Price 
Town Planner 
 
Cc: File  
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